
1st September 2023

Dear parents/carers,

It has been a fantastic start to the new school year and it has been lovely to see you back.
We have had some new children start at the school so we welcome them and their families.

In school we have ‘hit the ground running’ with learning and school expectations. Children
are looking very smart in their uniform and black shoes.

Over the holidays we have had new floors in the KS2 hall and the sports hall. They both look
amazing. There has also been some decorating work as part of our ongoing programme.

Please look out for a flyer in the next couple of weeks for when we will invite you into school
to meet your child’s new teacher and visit their classroom.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

Mrs Grant
Head of School


